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Dearing, Connie M.

From: Bell, LaTonya J.
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 8:49 PM
To: Bentley, Denise G.
Cc: Dearing, Connie M.
Subject: RE: D05 - 10/14/20 Appropriations Comments - CIF101420MP05

Categories: Appropriations

Denise, thank you. 
 
Connie, please add this email to the CIF packet as supporting documentation for the Metro Parks’ portion of the cost. 
Thanks. 
 

From: Bentley, Denise G. <Denise.Bentley@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 8:46 PM 
To: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Re: D05 - 10/14/20 Appropriations Comments - CIF101420MP05 
 
Yes 

Denise Bentley  
 

On Oct 8, 2020, at 8:44 PM, Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 

  
The $23,983 plus the 18,750 equals $42,733.  
  
The project cost estimate included in the CIF packet is for $47,966.  Are you anticipating other Council 
members will be added as sponsors at the Appropriations Committee or Council Meeting?  
  
Currently, the combine funding sources is short by $5,233. 
  
Please advise. 
  

From: Bentley, Denise G. <Denise.Bentley@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 8:34 PM 
To: Dearing, Connie M. <Connie.Dearing@louisvilleky.gov>; Bell, LaTonya J. 
<LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Re: D05 - 10/14/20 Appropriations Comments - CIF101420MP05 
  
Parks contribution is $23,983 

Denise Bentley  
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On Oct 8, 2020, at 9:05 AM, Bentley, Denise G. <Denise.Bentley@louisvilleky.gov> 
wrote: 

 Thank you, Connie! 

Denise Bentley  
 
 

On Oct 8, 2020, at 8:58 AM, Dearing, Connie M. 
<Connie.Dearing@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 

  
Denise,  
  
I was able to correct the item highlighted below. See attached. 
  
Regards, 
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